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SUPERINTENDENT

Ronald Haugen
ASSOCIATE SUPERINTENDENT FOR FINANCE

Laura A. Garcia



4950 McNutt, Sunland Park, NM  88063
P. O. Drawer70, Anthony, NM   88021 
PHONE   (505) 882-6243

FAX        (505) 882-6228

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

The Gadsden Independent School District (GISD) and the County of Dona Ana (DAC) have entered into an agreement for the procurement of traffic lights for the Vado Elementary School, a school within the Gadsden School District.

It is agreed that the GISD will procure the purchase of the traffic lights at an estimated cost of $10,000 and that the DAC will install the traffic light system at an estimated cost of $7,000.
The DAC will retain ownership of the entire traffic light system and will be responsible for the maintenance and upkeep of the system.  The total value of the traffic light system will be accounted for as an asset of the DAC.  The GISD will account for the transaction as a Contracted Service Agreement with the DAC.

APPROVED GISD:





APPROVED DAC:

____________________________


__________________________

Signature






Signature
____________________________


___________________________

Printed Name and Title





Printed Name and Title
____________________________


___________________________

Date







Date
“GISD Working Collaboratively”


